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IBS Brings New Editor Onboard

International Benchrest Shooters is pleased to announce that Blake Wilson of Macon, GA is
the new IBS Editor.  Jeff Stover, IBS President reported, “We welcome Blake to our
management team.  He is a young and energetic long range shooter with benchrest interest
across the board.  Over the past several years, he has been shooting mostly 1000 yard IBS with
a few 600 yard competitions mixed in. He has competed at IBS ranges across the country, and
calls  the Hawk’s Ridge Gun Club in Ferguson, NC his home range.  In his role as IBS Editor he
will work closely with accuracteshooter.com by updating newest equipment, interviewing
competitors across all disciplines and reporting it to precision shooters everywhere.

Blake is married with 2 adult children.  He is a huge University of Georgia football fan who also
enjoys hunting and fishing.








